PROVA D'ACCÉS A CICLES FORMATIUS DE GRAU MITJÀ

PART SOCIOLINGÜÍSTICA LLENGUA ANGLESA

READING

GREEN WORLD TRAVEL Four Natural Wonders of the World

Our tour of four Natural Wonders of the World begins on 22nd June. First, we're going to fly to the Grand Canyon in Arizona, USA. The Colorado River formed this extraordinary canyon. You can see two billion years of the world's history in its walls!

Our next adventure begins with a trip on the ocean. We're sailing around the Great Barrier Reef in Australia. The reef is 1,031 kilometres of coral and it's the home of some amazing fish. There are sharks too, but don't worry. We're not going near those!

Mount Everest in the Himalayas is our third stop. We're walking to the mountain, but we aren't going up it. One hundred and fifty people died on Mount Everest and only 700 reached the top. It's 8,85 kilometres high and the temperature goes from -60 degrees in the winter to -19 degrees in the summer!

Finally, we are travelling to Africa to visit the Victoria Falls, the largest waterfall in the world. It is 1,7 km wide and 108 metres high. It is located on the border between Zambia and Zimbabwe. We are taking a helicopter to enjoy the spectacular views. The best months to view the falls are June and July.

1. Answer the following questions. Write a complete sentence. (Contesta las siguientes **preguntas. Responde con una repuesta larga)** (0,5 points each= 2 points)

1.	Where is the Grand Canyon located?				
2.	What kind of animals can you find at the Great Barrier Reef?				
3.	Is it cold at the Himalayas in summer? What is the temperature?				
4.	Which two countries share the Victoria Waterfalls?				
	tead the sentences and write if they are True or False. (Lee las frases y escribe si son laderas o falsas) (0,5 points each= 2,5 points)				
	he tour of the Four Natural Wonders of the World is going to start in Aprilhe Grand Canyon is a new geographical feature				

3. In Australia, the people on the tour are going to swim with sharks4. They are going to walk to the top of Mount Everest5. One of the worst months to visit Victoria Falls is July
3. Which word does not belong to the group? Example: red / blue / \underline{short} / black (0,25 points each = 1 point)
 a) beach / lake / school / river b) fast /small / beautiful / horse / c) Spanish / France / English / German d) twenty/ second / three / ten
4. Write the following words in the correct order. Escribe las siguientes palabras en el orden correcto. (0,4 points each = 2 points)
a) you / did / What / yesterday / do?
b) is / she / where / living / now ?
c) Phil / basketball / every / plays/ Saturday/
d) arrived / this / 8 o'clock / I/ at / morning
e) my / doesn't / reading / cousin /like / comics
5. WRITING
Write about your town. What do you like about it? What can you find? What's your favourite
place? Escribe un texto sobre tu pueblo o ciudad, qué es lo que te gusta, qué es lo que
podemos encontrar en él, cuál es tu lugar favorito) (2,5 points)